
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friend of Patriot Jr and Senior League, 

 
Patriot Jr and Sr League is tucked away in the residential community of San Carlos and 
provides both Junior and Senior Division Little League baseball opportunities for youth. Adjacent 
to Lake Murray, PLL fields players from Allied Gardens, Mission Trails, San Carlos, La Mesa, 
Rolando and Lake Murray. This combination of communities not only provides a competitive 
game on the field, it also helps develop our players’ social skills and provides lifelong leadership 
lessons. Players, between the ages of 13 and 16, play two to three games per week and 
practice regularly. Without your help, providing new venues of athletics for our children would 
not be possible. We hope we can count on your support for this upcoming season. 
 
The program is affordably priced and any child who signs up is guaranteed to play. That’s what 
Little League is all about. We offer the least expensive, self-sustained and complete, fully 
organized sports program in the area. Sponsors of PLL help provide each team with uniforms, 
equipment, and the basic resources to maintain our fields.   
 
Success in baseball – as in life – is achieved through dedication and perseverance. These are 
qualities sought in today’s workplace as well as in today’s society. Please help us continue to 
educate our children with these values through your sponsorship today.   
 
This year, as a sponsor, you have the opportunity to be a part of our league’s winning team. 
Please support our league by committing to one of the levels of sponsorship below: 
 
      Premiere Sponsorship - $1000 

Executive Sponsorship - $600 
Team Sponsorship   -      $400 
Player Scholarship   -      $250 
Other - $______________________  
 

The accompanying 2025 Sponsor Agreement outlines the benefits for each sponsorship level. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration to sponsor the Patriot League. Please take a 
moment to complete the attached form and mail it with your check and a business card to: 
Patriot Baseball, c/o 7936 June Lake Dr., San Diego, CA  92119. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at rebecca.patriotsbaseball@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your support, 

 
Rebecca Carranza 
President 
Patriot Jr. and Sr League 
A Junior and Senior Division of Little League 


